
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 7, 2017 12:27:48 PM

webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 8:48 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Glenn  Smallwood

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Further rate increases after just having some relief in our hydro rates is a step in the wrong direction.
Maybe the CEO could take a cut in salary or make some cuts in other areas to get the utility in line. I
work in the public sector and had a 3 year wage freeze yet Hydro One workers get paid substantially
higher wages , get meal allowances, overtime and a fantastic pension plan all at tax payers expense.
Please reconsider this increase.

-- Attachment --
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